
  
June 10, 2018 

 

“Oh come, let us worship and bow down, let us 
kneel before the LORD, our Maker!” Psalm 95:6 

 

Today’s Service 
 

Gathering for Worship 

Prelude … Dorothy Nussbaum & Vicky Snyder 
Welcome & Announcements 

Summer Ministry Highlight … VBS with Laurie 
Pearson 

Worship in Song … The Brent Reilly Team 
Worship in Giving   

Offertory Ministry … The Milbrandt Sisters 
Dismissal for Bible Classes 

First Service – Bible classes for all ages 
Mission Focus … Steve Roadhouse, Gull Lake 

Centre 
High School & College Grads…Pastor Andy 

Second Service 
Worship in Prayer … Steve Phypers / Pastor 

Norm 
Worship in the Word … Pastor Brent 

Song of Response 
Benediction 

Worship in Witness & Service 
 

 “Jesus said to them again, ‘Peace be with you. 
As the Father has sent me, even so I am 

sending you.’” John 20:21 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Our Prayer Ministry Team 
Our Prayer Ministry Team is available to pray for 
you this morning.  We invite you to come to the 

front row at the end of the service and one of our 

team members will pray for you. 



Today 
 

 Today’s FBC Mission Family Prayer 
Focus: J.D., serving in Asia with 
Crossworld, and Ryan Munchinsky, serving 
in Japan with Operation Mobilization. 
 

 Toddler Care for Ages 8 months to 2 
years is provided during the service on the 
lower level in the west side of the church 
building. 

 

 Sunday School for all ages is dismissed 
after the offering in the first service.  FYI for 
those in Adult Sunday School class, we will 
be meeting in the Fellowship Hall, and also 
note that there has been some rearranging 
in the classrooms upstairs only. 
 

 Busy Boxes…A reminder to parents of 
young children that there are “Busy Boxes” 
at the welcome centre if you need one for 
your child at the beginning of the service. 
 

 Coffee Is On...Please join us in the 
Fellowship Hall between the first and 
second service for a cup of coffee and a time 
of fellowship.  This will be a great 
opportunity to connect with friends to catch 
up, make a plan to get together during the 
week and to connect with fellow church 
goers that you have not yet had a 
conversation with.  We are looking for 
people to help with setting up and cleaning 
up, please call or text Kalen Loewen at 403-
507-3590 

 

  



Next Sunday 
 
Worship at 9:15 & 11:00am -- Fathers’ Day  
The Trina Matchullis Team will lead us in 
songs of praise and Don & Meryl Matchullis 
will present an offertory. The El Salvador 
Team will update us on their preparation for 
their November mission trip and Pastor Brent 
will bring a message from God's Word. 

 

Coming Events
 

 
Break of Day 

Wednesday, June 20 from 5:00-7:00pm in 
the Fellowship Hall 

Practical break for the single parent family in 
our community 

Dinner out and Childcare – Free.   
For more information please call 403-556-

3219 or lcpalin@oldsnet.ca  
 

Summer Worship Hour 
Beginning June 24, we will hold a single 
Sunday worship service at 10am.  We will 

return to the two-service format on 
Sunday, September 2. 

 
“4 Guys Chili & Pies” Lunch 

Sunday, June 24 
To kick off the summer season the four pastors 

invite you to join them for lunch on June 24 
immediately following the service.  We’re 

asking each family to bring a pie for dessert.  
We’ll provide BBQd hotdogs, chips, drinks & 

chili – what more could anyone ask for?  
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Small Groups
 

 
Monday 

10:00am…Seasons Olds Encore Bible  
 Study –Contact are Gordon  
 Quantz 403-994-3651 and Wayne  
 Snyder 403-335-3500 
11:00am…Seasons Olds Bible Study –  

Contact s are Gordon Quantz 403- 
994-3651 and Wayne Snyder 403- 
335-3500 

7:00pm…'Interlocked' Bible Study – in  
 the Fellowship Hall.   'Interlocked'  
 is a 50 lesson Genesis-to-Revelation  
 study. Contacts are Brenda Lytle  
 403-556-6870 and Pastor Greg  
 403-556-3219 or 

gstirling@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Wednesday 

7:30pm…East Didsbury Prayer Group –  
 Contacts are Wayne & Vicky  
 Snyder 403-335-3500 

Thursday 
10:00am…Creative Interruptions – in  
 the Fellowship Hall.  Contacts are  
 Debbi Rempel 403-507-0365 and  
 Stacey Hickok 403-507-5850  
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Church & Community 

 
 
The FBC Finance Department would like 
the congregation to be aware of our “Donor-
Restricted Gift Policy”: 
Spending of funds is confined to Board of 
Elders approved programs and projects. Each 
contribution directed toward an approved 
program or project will be used as restricted 
with the understanding that when the need for 
such a program or project has been met, or 
cannot be completed for any reason as 
determined by the Board of Elders, the 
remaining restricted contributions will be used 
where most needed. 
 
Shoebox Item-of-the-Month 
The shoebox item-of-the-month for June is:  
clothes for boys and girls ages 2 to 14; t-shirts, 
shorts, sun hats, ball caps, summer dresses.  
Donations can be placed in the red container 
in the church foyer marked “Operation 
Christmas Child”.  Thanks. 
 
Summer Camp Supplies Needed 
The Summer Camp Ministries is look for the 
following item.  If you have any to donate 
please put them in the box in the foyer.  If you 
have any questions please contact Bethany 
Gordon, Summer Camp Staff at 403-556-3219 
or camps@fistbaptistolds.ca 

 Christmas wrapping paper 
 
Pre-Service Prayer 
Everyone is welcome. We meet in the Prayer 
Room 20 minutes before each service.  Come 
to pray for our church and service.  If you 
would like prayer please join us. 
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Important Notice – Please Lock Your 
Vehicles 
Please lock your vehicles.  We have had a 
number of reports of vandalism of vehicles on 
the church property.  Please, please lock your 
vehicles! 
 
Battery Project Ending: 
The battery recycling program is coming to an 
end shortly.  The last day to bring batteries in 
will be Sunday, June 17th.  Thank you for the 
wonderful response to the project! 
 
Thank you for the flowers 
Thank you to our church family for the lovely 
flowers we received for our 25th anniversary. 
Grant & Lori Svendsen 
 
Spare Change for Real Change Fundraiser 
It is time to return the baby bottles to the 
Central Alberta Pregnancy Care Centre in Red 
Deer.  Please drop off all bottles (including 
empty ones) to the church office so that they 
can be return to the centre in Red Deer.  
Thanks for your participation in the 
fundraiser. 
 
Prayer Ministry 
A 'Prayer Box' has been made available 
(located on the desk in the Fireside Room) 
where anyone is free to put their prayer 
request on a card provided.  If it is preferred to 
be a confidential request, the card can be put 
in a sealed envelope (also provided).  All 
requests will be prayed for multiple times. 
 
  



Opportunity To Serve: 
At Christian Women’s Breakfast we provide 
babysitting for those with small children.  We 
are in need of 2 babysitters 9:15 to 11:30 once 
a month on Tuesday.  Christian Women’s 
Breakfast runs September through June--the 
second Tuesday of each month most of the 
time.  There is remuneration.  For more info 
contact Joyce Amstutz 403 335 3503.  Thank 
you for your attention. 
 
Our sympathies… 
Dear CBWC Family, 
 
It is with deep sadness that we announce the 
passing of Faye Webber. Faye was on her way 
home from Stettler when she died suddenly on 
the afternoon of May 29. 
 
Faye had a passion for mentorship and was 
involved in various ministries including 
marriage retreats and worship leadership. She 
had been involved with the Alberta Regional 
Advisory Group and with Gull Lake Camp. 
Along with her husband, Bob (a former CBWC 
staff member), Faye was actively involved in 
her home church, Brownfield Baptist Church, 
AB.  
 
The funeral is scheduled for 1:00 pm on 
Monday, June 11, at Brownfield Community 
Centre. 
 

Ministry Opportunities 
 
Substitute Helpers needed for Toddler 
Room 
The Toddler Room is in need of 4 or 5 
commissioned workers who would be willing to 
fill in on short notice.  You would not be on the 
regular schedule – this would be a substitute 
list.  Please contact Joanne Shields at 403-
335-3919 for more information or to volunteer. 
 



Helpers Needed For 

 Age 2 class in Sunday School 
For information please contact Brenda Lytle 
403-556-6870 or Pastor Greg 403-556-3219 

 
Hall Monitors Required 
I am looking for hall monitors to help during 
the Sunday School in the Preschool area. If 
you are interested please talk with Pastor 
Greg. 
 
‘Shipwrecked’ VBS Needs Volunteers 
July 23-27 VBS is scheduled to welcome up to 
150 kids and we need your help.  Check out 
the display in the foyer, the bulletin insert or 
contact Laurie Pearson at 403-335-8090 or 
damienandlaurie@gmail.com to volunteer to 
help out.  There are positions for everyone 
aged 12-120 so sign up today! 
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Contacts 
 
Address: 5005 – 53rd Avenue, 
  Olds, AB T4H 1H6 
Church Office: Phone 403-556-3219 
 Fax 403-556-2840 
Church Secretary: Shelly Redekopp 
 sredekopp@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Email Address:  info@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Web Page: www.firstbaptistolds.ca 
Lead Pastor:  
Pastor Brent Reilly Res: 403-556-8131 
 breilly@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Adult Ministries:  
Pastor Norman Tauber   Res: 403-507-8888 
 ntauber@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Student Ministries: 
Pastor Andrew Moffat   Res: 403-556-8432 
 amoffat@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Family & Children Ministries: 
Pastor Greg Stirling  Res: 403-507-2252 
 gstirling@firstbaptistolds.ca 
Prayer Chain:  
Jean Brown 403-335-4189 
Shelly Redekopp (church office) 403-556-3219 
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